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October 2024 

 

Toilet block installation near Nest Cafe, Waterside Drive, Waterways 

Works to construct a new all-abilities, all-gender toilet 

block for the community will start later this month. The 

new facilities will be located near Nest Café, Waterside 

Drive, Waterways.  

 

Community consultation was conducted from November 

2023 to January 2024 on the need for an additional 

public toilet around the Waterways – thanks to everyone 

that shared feedback. Following strong community 

support, we’re pleased to be able to deliver the new 

facility to support all locals and visitors to the area. 

 

Construction Details 

Construction works will commence in late October and 

are anticipated to be completed by the end of the year, 

subject to weather and site conditions. These works will 

take place during normal construction working hours - 7 

am to 5 pm, Monday to Friday. 

 

During this period, the carpark (next to the Nest café) will be temporarily closed. Fencing will be installed around 

the work area for the safety of the community.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and will minimise disruption wherever possible. 

 

Further information 

For further information please get in touch with Council on 1300 653 356 or via e-mail info@kingston.vic.gov.au.  

The works will be carried out on behalf of Council by contractors Pureablue and Cornerstone Constructions. 
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